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Provost Huntley noted that the individuals being recommended for tenure have all been 
through the process of multiple evaluations by peers, as well as evaluations by the deans 
and an evaluation by the Professional Practices Committee. 

The motion was APPROVED unanimously. 

4. Resolution to Approve Capital Projects

RES-2265 It was moved and supported that the following resolution be adopted:

WHEREAS, The Business, Finance, Audit and Facilities Committee has discussed
various capital projects and the Capital Projects Funding Plan; and,

WHEREAS, Sufficient fmancial resources are available from capital project and
auxiliary system reserves to fund projects;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, That the Board hereby authorizes the
President or the Executive Vice President for Administration and Business Affairs to
enter into contracts to complete the below referenced projects with budgets as
indicated:

1) Resurfacing of Parking Lot D and Miscellaneous Parking

2) Renovation of Curtiss Hall 3rd Floor and Other Related
Projects, College of Business & Management

$575,000 

$2,900,000 

James Muladore, Executive Vice President for Administration & Business Affairs, 
commented that the proposed funding for the resurfacing of Parking Lot D, immediately 
east of Zahnow Library, and miscellaneous other parking improvements would take place 
during the upcoming summer months. 

Mr. Muladore explained that the proposed $2.9 million construction projects are a 
component of the forthcoming building expansion and improvements for SVSU' s College 
of Business and Management. He stated that the renovation cost for 3rd floor Curtiss Hall 
is included in the overall $25 million project to construct a 38,500-square-foot building 
addition for the College of Business and Management. Mr. Muladore commented that 
SVSU received construction authorization and a commitment of $9 .8 million by the State 
of Michigan that was signed into law in December 2017. He noted that work is expected 
to begin later this year on the new building addition. 

The motion was APPROVED unanimously. 
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